
This week we’ve been testing out our woodworking skills.  The children used there listening 
skills to follow out the instructions when using the power tools.  We took our homemade sign 
up to Airds wood to hand on the village teapot tree, where we have started a tradition of our 
very own.  We had sourced a couple of old teapots and the children chose where they wanted 
them to hang.   If you are out and about take a walk up to see Carradale’s latest landmark and 
if you can donate any old teapots for this ongoing project it would be very much appreciated.  
Carrying on with our theme of festivals and traditions we discussed ‘Diwali’ and made some 
deya’s out of clay to light up the autumn dark days.  On Friday we had a quiet moment of    
reflection for remembrance day and made some poppy biscuits to share with our families.  
We went on the bus to the other end of the village and visited the ’Blackbird Café’ for snack  
where we studied the menu to make our choices and used excellent manners saying please and 
thank you as we represented our school.  You guy’s are awesome! 
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